

Iroquois West Community Unit School District #10

Robert Bagby, Superintendent • 529 East Second St • Gilman, Illinois 60938
Unit Office • 815.265.4642 • Facsimile 815.265.7008 • rbagby@iwest.k12.il.us
District Web Site: www.iwest.k12.il.us

16 April 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians and IWHS Students:

Shout out to all--Parents/Guardians and Students-we hope this finds you well! Thanks for all you are doing--we are in this together!! The IWHS staff wanted to take this opportunity to make sure that you have all of the information you need to make sure your student is successful and healthy.

Breakfast/Lunch Pick Up: Lunches are being provided to ALL students during this time. Please go to the DISTRICT website, under Parent Information to fill out the Meal Survey which is posted every other day and submit the form online. Meal requests need to be submitted by 7AM on the pick-up day.

Daily School Work: Students need to check their school email and teacher's Google Classroom daily to do e-learning at home. Students are asked to reach out to their teachers if they are having any challenges with their schoolwork. All students should have Chromebooks or be receiving Paper Packets. Please make sure students are submitting their daily classwork. Teachers are grading and providing feedback.

Packet Pick-Up: For those that have requested and been receiving packets, The next packet pick up date is Friday, April 17 at Gilman Elementary School 4pm to 7pm. All completed work from the previous packets will be turned in then. If you have any questions, please email.

Chromebook Problems: If your child is having a problem with their Chromebook, please have them email Mr. Eggemeyer at beggeymeyer@iwest.k12.il.us.

Incomplete Work: Teachers will be reaching out to your child about incomplete/missing schoolwork. Mrs. Redwitz and Mrs. Ballard will be reaching out to further assist parents/students. Please make sure your students are checking Google Classroom and completing their work.



Iroquois West Community Unit School District #10

Robert Bagby, Superintendent • 529 East Second St • Gilman, Illinois 60938
Unit Office • 815.265.4642 • Facsimile 815.265.7008 • rbagby@iwest.k12.il.us
District Web Site: www.iwest.k12.il.us

****Seniors****

Transcripts: If you need a transcript, please email Mr. Houberg. Make sure you provide plenty of time for the transcript to be processed and mailed. Next day requests may not be possible.

Scholarships: If you are applying for scholarships, make sure you are following all of the instructions for each scholarship (i.e. due dates, mailing address, etc.).

Prom: Prom has been rescheduled to July 11, 2020. Prom will be held at the same venue.

Senior Class Trip: The Senior Class Trip has been cancelled due to the Covid-19 epidemic.

Graduation: At this point, graduation is TBD. We want to make sure we honor our seniors as best as this epidemic will allow us. We have a few ideas we are considering but will not make a determination until we have further guidance from the government about when school will resume and how many people will be allowed to congregate in one place. We will release more information as we receive more guidance.

Refer to the District website COVID-19 button for more safety information. There is a list of resources for families in English and Spanish on the Iroquois West District website.

We want to stay in communication with you--Please Stay Safe and Be Well! Wash hands, Social Distance, we will get through this together! Please reach out if you have any questions.

Respectfully

Joshua Houberg

Principal

Iroquois West High School